
Addendum #1 

Request for Proposal (RFP) for Real Estate Broker Services 

 

The York Housing Authority hereby announces an extension of the deadline for the submission 

of proposals in response to the Request for Proposal (RFP) for Real Estate Broker services. 

The new due date for the receipt of proposals is now extended to Thursday, September 9, 2024, 

at 12:00 PM Eastern Standard Time (EST). 

 

Prospective bidders are advised that any inquiries or requests for clarification regarding the RFP 

must be submitted in writing. Please direct all correspondence to Mr. Jay Halicki, Director of 

Capital Improvements, at the following email address: jhalicki@yorkhousing.org  

 

We appreciate your attention to this important update and look forward to receiving your 

proposals. 
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